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Evansville African American Museum receives $100,000 Check from 

the American Rescue Plan funds 

Evansville, IN— 1/26/23— On Monday, January 23, Commissioners Cheryl 

Musgrave and Ben Shoulders presented the Evansville African American Museum 

with a $100,000 Check from the American Rescue Plan funds. Kori Miller, 

Executive Director of the Museum stated he is thankful to the Vanderburgh County 

Commissioners and Vanderburgh County Council for understanding the significant 

contributions of the culture and arts community to our city and that these funds 

will definitely help offset funding lost during Covid, and with the completion of 

the Porter house renovation project. 
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